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Senator Heller Welcomes Troops Home from Iraq
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding final troop withdrawal from Iraq: 
“Our military men and women have made great sacrifices for our nation. Today we should take a moment to remember those who did not return home and honor their sacrifice. I am very proud of America’s Armed Forces for their commitment to this great nation and welcome home the veterans of Operation Iraqi Freedom,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

###
